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    NOTICE                                          Date: 06/09/2025 

 

This is for the information of all the Third Semester Students that the 

Departmental Best Practice of the Department of Chemistry, the “Flipped Classroom” 

will commence from the next Saturday the 13th. September 2025. All are requested to give 

their name in groups of three students latest by 08-09-2025. 

Points to note: 

1. One group will have three students. 

2. Three groups will give their presentations per day. 

3. One group will be given 15 minutes. 

4. Topics included in the presentation must be uncovered by the teachers.  

5. Presence of all Chemistry Major students is compulsory. 

 


